From: Larissa Carr [mailto:ldcarr51@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 8:54 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: In opposition of D.P. Murphy Inc application for construction

Mr. MacEwen,

| am writing to oppose the construction of the D.P. Murphy Inc. application to build a petroleum outlet in Borden-
Carleton.

| strongly believe the construction of this new petroleum outlet would jeopardize several businesses within the
community of Borden-Carleton. There are currently 3 gas stations within the community, two of which also function as a
convenience store, a location for groceries and provide other home needs. This is more than enough to support the
community of Borden-Carleton and this fourth construction is clearly not needed, nor wanted. We have been lucky
enough to have Howatt’s Shell and Ceretti’s grocery, two family-owned businesses, which have been a huge support
over the years. And the support people are showing for them during this time just goes to show how appreciated they
are.

Larissa Carr
DVM, BSc (Hons)



